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WHEREAS: 

Over the last two years there has been great debate about the proposed on-campus 

stadium; and, 

 

WHEREAS: 

There has not been a survey of the CSU student population about their feelings and views 

on the proposed on-campus stadium in over a year; and, 

 

WHEREAS: 

Dr. Anthony Frank has outlined a new plan for the stadium in a recent email to the 

students of CSU and at the October 2, CSU Board of Governors Meeting. This new 

proposal calls for several new committees comprised of students, faculty, and community 

members to evaluate the viability and financial impact of four new options for a “new” 

CSU stadium, which are as follows: 

1. Renew Hughes Stadium 

2. “Hughes 2050″ 

3. A phased down on-campus stadium 

4. A public-private partnership  

 

 

 



THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED: 

That the 44
th

h Senate of the Associated Students of Colorado State University 

recommends that the ASCSU President and ASCSU Department of University Affairs 

work with the CSU Administration and Dr. David McKelfresh to create and circulate a 

new student survey to gauge the opinion of the CSU student body on the proposed on-

campus stadium. This survey shall provide an unbiased summary of all four options; and, 

 

THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY FURTHER RESOLVED: 

That the 44
th

 Senate of the Associated Students of Colorado State University strongly 

recommends that the results of this student survey be presented at the December meeting 

of Colorado State Board of Governors; and,  

 

THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY FURTHER RESOLVED: 

That a copy of this legislation be forwarded to Dr. Anthony Frank, President of Colorado 

State University, Dr. David McKelfresh, former ASCSU President; Samantha Guinn, 

ASCSU President; and the ASCSU Department of University Affairs. 
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